
From: Tina Cotrupi   
Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 8:21 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Regarding plan submitted by 9218 Yonge Street Incorporated 

 
Please note that the development requested for the Yonge/Carville (south-west) corner is absolutely inappropriate for this location, 
this community and the intent of “a livable and people focused” city plan.  The lack of parking, parkland, open green publicly 
accessible space, elementary school facilities, and timely public transit (not something that is being planned for 10-15 years away) 
are just some of the concerns related to this and all the other excessive and aggressive development planned for Richmond Hill by 
people who do not live or care for the city.  A future subway ( something that is not guaranteed no matter what politicians have 
promised this term) is not a valid reason to destroy our city and our communities.   
 
Respectfully  
Tina Cotrupi  
82 Wright Street  
Richmond Hill  
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